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J.C. Blair Memorial 

Hospital is located 

about six blocks 

from campus. 

Local Hospital 

Juniata College Student Health Center 

1225 Warm Springs Avenue 

Huntingdon, PA  16652 

814-643-2290 

J. C. Blair Memorial Hospital 

Insurance information 

All students are required to have medi-

cal insurance.  Students will automati-

cally be enrolled in the Student Health 

Insurance plan unless you fill out an 

online waiver at www.firststudent.com.  

Please note:  If you do waive the student 

insurance, you should contact your health 

insurance company directly for specific 

information regarding coverage in this ar-

ea.  Local providers, including the hospital 

and laboratory, will bill your insurance com-

pany directly and any unpaid balance is the 

responsibility of the student.  

 

Confidentiality 

We keep our own files at the Health Center 

and they do not become part of your school 

record.  We do not share information with 

outside sources (including parents, profes-

sors, etc.) without your permission.  Health 

records are maintained for seven years 

after graduation, at which time they are 

destroyed. 

 

For other local health care providers, please visit 

our website at www.juniata.edu/services/health/

medical/providers.html 



Staff Nurse Connie 

Peters’  office hours 

are Monday through 

Friday 9:00 a.m. to 

noon and 1:00 to 

3:30 p.m.  

 

 

Our Medical Director 

is Dr. Laura Siems.  

The physician is in on 

Monday from 6:00 

pm to 8:00 pm, 

Wednesday from 9:00 

am to noon and 1:00 

to 4:00 pm, and alter-

nate Fridays from 

9:00 am to noon. 

 

Mary Garvey is the 

Office Assistant.  Her 

hours are Monday 

through Friday 9:00 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Hours and Staff       Services 

The Health Center is open from 

Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 

noon and 1:00 to 3:30 p.m. and  

Monday evenings from 6:00 to 8:00.  In 

addition to the treatment of minor  

injuries and illnesses, we offer the  

following services: 

 

Physical Exams 

Available free of charge for driver's  

licenses, jobs, student teaching and  

other needs.  Physicals are only  

performed during the physician’s hours 

on Wednesdays and Fridays. 

 

Gynecological Exams 

Students must make appointments 

with the Health and Wellness Center. 

The exam is free.  Bills for any lab work 

sent to J.C. Blair Hospital will be submit-

ted to student’s insurance company. 

 

Allergy Shots 

Students may receive 

maintenance allergy 

injections during Phy-

sician's hours Monday 

6:00 to 7:30 p.m. and 

Wednesday from 

9:00 to 11:30 a.m. 

and 1:00 to 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Flu Shots 

Available at the Health and Wellness 

Center beginning in October.  There is a 

charge for flu shots—usually $15.00. 

 

PPD/TB Testing 

Any student who needs a TB test for 

any reason can get one free of charge 

at the Health Center. 

 

Osteopathic Manipulation 

Sessions are available by appointment 

the first and third Friday mornings of 

the month.  There is no charge to  

students.   

 

Lab Work 

Some lab work may be performed at 

the Health Center free of charge, while 

some will need to be sent to J.C. Blair 

Memorial Hospital.  Bills for lab work 

performed at J.C. Blair Hospital will be 

sent to students' insurance company.  

The Health Center will perform lab work 

Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 

noon and 1:00 to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Absence due to illness 

The Health Center does not provide 

notes or excuses for minor illnesses or 

injuries that result in missed classes.  In 

such instances, the student should cor-

respond directly with the professor. 
 

Connie Peters, RN 

Allergy injections 

are available 

during physician’s 

hours. 

Laura Siems, MD 

Mary Garvey, 

Office Assistant 


